
Excursion to the Siegerland Museum on 11.01.2019 

 

Dear students and members of the Alumni Association, 

 

We are very pleased to invite you to participate in our excursion to the Siegerland Museum in 

the Upper Castle, that will be held on January 11th, 2019 (Friday).  

 

We are going to have a guided tour in English, at 

which we will learn to know the history of Siegen, 

beginning from XIII century until today, and get 

some insights into the regional economic structure 

of the area of Siegen. The museum also presents 

many paintings, particularly some impressive 

paintings of Peter Paul Rubens, who was born in 

Siegen and who is well-known worldwide. 

 

Important details: 

Entrance fee per person amounts to 2.5 Euro. 

The Economics Alumni Association Siegen e.V.  (EAAS e.V.) will cover the costs for the guided 

tour in English.  

Planned time: 2 p.m. (sharply) 

 

In order to arrange this event, we would like to ask you to let us know if you join us in advance. 

Please send a short email to Danny Knauer (danny.knauer@student.uni-siegen.de), 

with the subject “excursion to the museum” and write you surname, first name and semester of 

studying. If you have any questions, please contact Danny Knauer. 

 

Deadline for application: 06.01.2018 (Sunday). 

You can find the website of the museum, including a map here: 

http://www.siegerlandmuseum.de/ueber-uns/anfahrt/  

 

We are looking forward to hearing from you and meeting in the upcoming year! 

Best regards, 

 


